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The Office of the Vice-Rector for Academic Affairs is requesting faculty 
members and students to answer the Student Health and Connectivity 

Tracker as follows: 

 

• For STUDENTS 

 

 https://bit.ly/StudHlthConTrck using your university-issued GSuite email 

address (@ust.edu.ph)  

  

• For FACULTY MEMBERS 

 

https://bit.ly/FacHlthConTrck using your university-issued GSuite email 

address with the format (sttomas@ust.edu.ph)  

 

Please accomplish the tracker on or before April 17, 2020 (Friday). 
Furthermore, we would like to seek everyone’s assistance in disseminating 

this Memo to our graduate students. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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